
  

 
 

       

    29th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Moore Class Trip to The London Eye and River Cruise– Tuesday 7th November.  

 

We have booked a Moore Class geography field trip to The London Eye with a River Cruise to support our 

learning in geography this term about Villages, Towns and Cities.   

 

We will be catching the 9:12am train from Sevenoaks train station to London Waterloo East and then have a 

short walk to The London Eye Pier.  We therefore would be grateful if parents could make arrangements to 

drop children off at Sevenoaks train station by 9:00am.   

 

The trip will include: observing the River Thames from above; taking to the Thames with the award-winning 

London Eye River Cruise. This 40 minute cruise features educational live commentary presented by expert 

guides and includes sights such as St Paul’s Cathedral, Tower Bridge, Tower of London and Shakespeare’s 

globe.  

An approximate timetable for our day is:  

10:00 Arrive and collect tickets from the London Eye Pier Ticket Office 

10:20 Arrive at the London Eye Pier to await boarding for the London Eye River Cruise (Arrival for boarding is 

recommended as 20-25minutes in advance of our ticket time) 

10:45-11:30 London Eye River Cruise experience 

11:30-12:15 Lunch at the Southbank Centre 

12:15-12:30 London Eye 4D cinema Experience (Depending on time) 

12:30-13:45 London Eye boarding line, security check and Standard Experience (Subject to queue time) 

 

We plan to catch the 2:38pm train back to Sevenoaks which arrives at Sevenoaks at 3:01pm.  We would be 

grateful if parents/carers could make arrangements to collect their children from Sevenoaks Train Station at 

3:12pm.  

 

On the day, children will need to bring a small snack and a packed lunch plus their water bottle in a named 

small back pack to make it easier to carry, but please leave book bags at home. We are a nut free school so 

please ensure that you do not include any nuts.    
 

The cost of this event is £25.50 per child. All payments must be made online at:  

 

www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage . 
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You are required to complete a consent form for this event; this will give permission for your child to attend and 

for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 

anaesthetic to be given. Once these steps have been completed, you will be able to proceed with a payment. 

 

You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the event. We request that if you are unable 

to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another family to transport 

your child. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, please 

write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 

 

Please register by Tuesday 17th October.  

 

We may require a volunteer to help with this trip so please indicate on the form if you would be able to help.   

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Fitch       Mrs Lovatt-Young  

Moore Class Teacher       Head  

 
  

 


